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22nd October 2019 
 
New Road markings and Parking restrictions 
 
Dear Parents and carers, 

 You will have noticed that new road markings have been installed outside of school. These were put in by Bradford 
Council to keep all children safe on their journeys to school. This is in response to dangerous and inconsiderate 
parking that has been observed and the congestion and pollution outside of school.  

• No parking on the Zig Zag lines at any time 

• No parking on the yellow lines between 8:30 and 4:00 between 1st September and 31st July. 

• 2 disabled bays for blue badge holders only 

• No parking on pavements 

Whilst I realise that this has reduced available parking directly outside school, the Local Authority’s solution to the 
traffic issues are intended to keep children safe. Most of our families live within reasonable walking distance and 
the healthy option would be to walk to school.  

For those of you who have to drive your children to school, please park at the bottom of Scotchman Road or in 
nearby streets and walk the final stage of your journey.   

For those who have children with a blue badge, the disabled bays have been relocated to the right of the main 
entrance. Please be considerate and leave them for the children who need to use them. 

I apologise for not informing you prior to the installation of the road markings but we were not notified by the 
council.  

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Lorraine Martin 
Headteacher 


